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30 July 2019      

Our Reference: IR-01-19-1956 

 

Mark Hanna  
fyi-request-10504-6134aa49@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Mr Hanna 

I am writing in response to your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request 
submitted on 10 June 2019.  Specifically you requested:  

“When the annual TOR report covering 2018 is currently anticipated to be 
published. 

Whether or not any drafts of this report exist. 

Whether or not the data cleaning necessarily to produce these reports, 
including identifying and removing duplicate information, has been 
completed.” 

Work on the draft 2018 Tactical Options Report (TOR) is currently underway. This 
includes data cleaning and coding. The current anticipated release date for the 
TOR report is August 2019. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Acting Superintendent Andrew Sissons 
National Manger: Response and Operations 
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